
Atoms for Peace Awards, Inc.

A MEMORIAL TO HENRY FORD AND EDSEL FORD

77 MASSACHUSETTS AVENUE, CAMBRIDGE 39, MASSACHUSETTS
February 16, 1962

Professor Joshua Lederberg

Department of Genetics

School of Medicine
Stanford University
Palo Alto, California

Dear Professor Lederberg:

I wish to acknowledge, on behalf of the Trustees of Atoms for

Peace Awards, your letter to Dr. Detlev W. Bronk supplementing

your nomination for the Atoms for Peace Award of Dr. A. D. Hershey
and Dr. Arthur Kornberg. —aio

 

Your appraisal of their contributions will indeed be helpful to

the Trustees in their deliberations.

Very truly yours,

Tiby ne sty ai

M. Bryce Leggett

Executive Secretary
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